
 

 
 

 
In assembly 
this week, Mr 
Broad told the 
story of Amna 

Al Haddad and Balkissa 
Chaibou—two inspirational 
women who achieved amazing 
things despite having many  
barriers to overcome along the 
way.  I wonder if the children 
can remember anything about 
their stories. 
 

 
 
 

Well done to our stars of 
the week! 

 
Year 3:  

Caitlin, Olive, and Angel 
 

Year 4:  
Emily P, Ava and Matilda 

 
Year 5:  

Lexi, Zayd, Lillabelle and 
Daisy 

 
Year 6: 

Bel, Viki, Rosie and Arabella  
 

 
 
 
Alice, Abby, Imogen and 
Anastasia in year 5 have 
worked together to plan, cre-
ate, edit and publish the first 
edition of their ‘Ladysmith 
School Newsletter’ 
It has news, sport, quizzes 
and the latest fashion  
advice!  There is an edition 
available in each  
classroom—well done!! 
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Thank You! 
Thank you for your patience and  
understanding adjusting to the changes we 
have put in place across the Federation this 
half term to reduce the spread of  
Coronavirus. The children have all been  
amazing and adapted to the changes really 
well. We wish you a safe and healthy half term 
break. 

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net
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Parents’ Evenings 
You should have received an appointment slip for parent’s evening if you 
requested a meeting.  If you requested a meeting but have not yet received a 
slip, please get in touch. 

Dates for the diary: 

2.11.20—First day of second half term 

Week beginning 2.11.20—Parents’ Evenings 

6.11.20—Dia De Los Muertos day—Year 5—additional letter sent out 

13.11.20—Flu Vaccines 

18.12.20—Last day of autumn term 

Anglo-Saxon Day 

‘We started by doing archery—we had to learn to load the bow, pull it 
back and we had to shoot wild boar and deer (just cartoon pictures!) 

Then we chopped up vegetables to make potage and we baked bread.  
I the afternoon, Mrs Lavis served up the potage and I thought it was 
delicious—some people didn’t agree! 

In the morning, after break, we did some weaving and then we did an 
archaeological dig and we discovered some artefacts from the Anglo-
Saxon times like a spear, arrows and broken pottery. 

After lunch, before we ate the potage, we sketched the artefacts we had found in the morning.   

My favourite part of the day was when we were making the potage and bread.’  By Oscar G 

New Menu 
Please find attached to this week’s 
email a hot dinners menu for the 
autumn term. 

Hair dye! 
We have noticed a number of children 
coming to school with their hair dyed.  
Our uniform policy states that hair dye 
must not be used.  Please ensure that 
any dye used over half term is temporary. 


